Office

From: Tammy Reihl <Tammy.Reihi@muscle.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2012 3:05 PM

To: office@kindersley.ca

Subject: September is Muscular Dystrophy Awareness Month

JeRst Muscular
DystrophyCanada

let's make muscles move
July 24, 2012

Your Worship Wayne Foster
KINDERSLEY, Saskatchewan

Dear Your Worship Wayne Foster,

September is Muscular Dystrophy Awareness Month across Canada. The purpose of
Awareness Month is to increase public knowledge of neuromuscular disorders, the impact
on families living with these disorders and the communities in which they live, as well as to
educate the public about our organization and the services we provide.

Muscular Dystrophy Canada would like to request your support by the issuance of a
proclamation declaring September as Muscular Dystrophy Awareness Month in your
community in 2012. If your community would be willing to issue a proclamation, please
notify our office using the contact information provided below.

If we can assist in the facilitation of your proclamation by sending a volunteer to pick up a
copy of the proclamation, or by contacting your local newspaper to arrange for publication of
your proclamation, please let us know at your earliest convenience.

Since 1954, Muscular Dystrophy Canada has been committed to improving the quality of life
for Canadians with neuromuscular disorders. We strive to ensure that people with
neuromuscular disorders lead full and engaged lives through the provision of programs and
services that increase mobility and encourage independence, and the funding of leading
research for the discovery of therapies and cures.

Thank you for taking the time to consider this request. If you have questions, or would like
more information, don’t hesitate to contact me by phone at (306) 382 2172 or by e-mail at
tammy.reihi@muscle.ca. | look forward to hearing from you soon.

Let’s make muscles move

Respectfully,



Tammy Reihl
Fundraising and Community Development Coordinator, Saskatchewan Community Office



